
5/18/23 
Mike/Joe: 

I am working with an applicant who is in the process of applying for a Special Permit at the property 
known as 87 Merrit Valley Road.  The plan should be on line by Monday, June 22nd.   I am hereby 
reques�ng that you review the plan and forward any comments or concerns to me via email.  In the 
event you have no concerns, please respond accordingly. The applica�on requires a public hearing 
which may be set at the May mee�ng, but no ac�on will be taken prior to a follow up 
mee�ng.  Presumably in June, so you have �me to respond.  

If you have any ques�ons please contact me. 

Thanks. 

Jim Hallisey 
Zoning Agent 

5/22/23 
Jim, 

There is nothing in PermitLink as of this morning. I will review with Fire Chief Ron Mike, when they 
become available. 

Mike Lester 
Fire Marshal 

5/31/23

Jim,

I spoke with the Fire Chief Ron Mike, the only issue we can foresee is the storage of large quantities of fuel (diesel 
or gasoline) and fertilizers.

Regards,

Mike Lester
Fire Marshal


